
-----Original Message----- 
From: Susan Brandt [mailto:susan1ab@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 3:33 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Buffalo River  
 
More and more creeks streams and rivers in AR are in peril. I have a creek, two miles away from me, 
that has two chicken houses built smack next to the creek. I mean like 20 feet! The EPA was notified, but 
everything was hunky dorey.....that was perfectly ok. This was maybe 5 years ago. Instead of things 
improving in my later years, it is getting worse. Stop killing your America and American citizens. 
 
Susan Brandt 
Clarksville, AR 
 


